
The Center for Cultural Preservation will premiere a new film, Color Beyond the Lines, 
on Saturday, June 21, documenting the rich and challenging history of the Black com-
munity’s journey toward educational equity. 



Tickets for the premiere can be purchased at SaveCulture.org and all proceeds benefit the Center for Cultural 
Preservation, a nonprofit organization dedicated to preserving mountain heritage through oral history and 
documentary film.


